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Happy New Year 
Forest Creek!
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NEWSLETTER
	 Editor............................................forestcreek@peelinc.com

NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER
	 Peel, Inc........................ www.PEELinc.com, 512-263-9181
	 Advertising........advertising@PEELinc.com, 512-263-9181

ADVERTISING INFORMATION 
	 Please support the businesses that advertise in The Forum.Their 
advertising dollars make it possible for all Forest Creek residents 
to receive the monthly newsletter at no charge. If you would 
like to support the newsletter by advertising, please contact our 
sales office at 512-263-9181 or advertising@PEELinc.com. The 
advertising deadline is the 8th of each month for the following 
month's newsletter.

NOT AVAILABLE
ONLINE

CROSSWORD PUZZLE

View answers online at www.peelinc.com

ACROSS
1. Chances of winning 
5. Association (abbr.) 
9. Rise (2 wds.) 
10. Horse-like animal 
11. Eye 
12. Foreign 
13. Substitute 
15. What a nurse gives 
16. Heavy 
18. Luau guitar 
21. Moved quickly 
22. Despot 
26. Filth 
28. Water (Spanish) 
29. Devourer 
30. Quieted 
31.Brood 
32. Glen 

DOWN
1. Stare at 
2. One who gets things done 
3. Fees 
4. Spread out on the couch 
5. Entire 
6. Quoth 
7. Melt ore 
8. Girl detective Drew 
10. Idly 
14. __-totter 
17. President Ford 
18. Goads 
19. Gold weight 
20. Marry 
23. Accent mark 
24. Void 
25. Leggy 
27. Kitten's cry 

Crossword Puzzle
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ACROSS
1. Charge 
5. Syrian bishop 
9. Against 
10. Landing 
11. Leaves 
12. Boom box 
13. Allure 
15. African antelope 
16. Polite 
18. Leafy green 
21. Marry 
22. Esophagus 
26. Woken 
28. Goad 
29. Type of tooth 
30. Refer 
31. Posttraumatic stress     

disorder 
32. Sieve

DOWN
1. Nativity scene piece 
2. Competition at the Greek  

games 
3. Capital of the Ukraine 
4. Symbol 
5. Expression of surprise 
6. Emblem 
7. Pickle juice 
8. A ball out of bounds (2 wds.) 
10. Twist violently 
14. Ripper 
17. Strums 
18. Slough 
19. Ross ___, philanthropist 
20. Gods 
23. Brand of sandwich cookie 
24. Seaweed substance 
25. Cabana 
27. Blue

Crossword Puzzle

© 2006. Feature Exchange

BUSINESS CLASSIFIEDS
Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for 
profit) are $50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales 
Office @ 512-263-9181 or advertising@PEELinc.com.
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PEEL, INC.
community newsletters

Support Your Community Newsletter
Myra Booker

mbooker@peelinc.com . 512.772.1727
Sales Representative

Round Rock New Neighbors
Round Rock New Neighbors is a non-profit social club 

for women with over 180 members from Round Rock and 
surrounding communities. Since 1978, RRNN has been 
active in providing women the opportunities to come 
together and meet new friends and neighbors. The name 
may fool you, but you do not have to be new to the area 
to join the fun. We have new members who have lived 
in Round Rock for many years. All women are welcome!

You are cordially invited to attend one of our monthly 
luncheons and coffees. 

To find out more about these events and who to contact, 
please visit our website at www.rrnewneighbors.org
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Wintertime is the perfect time to look for ducks in Central Texas. 
Several species that breed far north of our state’s border return to 
Texas in the colder months to feed in our unfrozen freshwater 
lakes and rivers. From the Old English ‘duce’, the word duck is a 
derivative of the verb meaning to duck or dive, or bend down low 
as if to get under something. It best describes the way many ducks 
feed, by upending or diving under the water in search of a wide 
variety of food sources, such as small aquatic plants, grasses, fish, 
insects, amphibians, worms and mollusks. Most ducks fall into 
either the dabbler or diver category. Dabblers feed on the surface of 
the water, and sometimes on land, while divers disappear completely 
beaneath the surface and forage deep underwater. In general, divers 
are heavier than dabblers, which gives them the ability to submerge 
more easily, but they often pay the price by having more difficulty 
when taking off to fly.

The most  dis t inct ive 
d a b b l i n g  d u c k  i s  t h e 
Northern Shoveler (Anas 
clypeada). True to its name, 
it possesses a two and a 
half inch long bill, which 
is spoon-shaped and has a 
comb-like structure called 
a pecten at the edge of its 
beak. The pecten is used to 
filter food from the water 
and to aid in preening its 

feathers. A medium-sized duck, the adult male (or drake) has an 
iridescent green head, rusty sides, and a white chest. When flushed 
from her nest, the adult female (or hen) will often defecate on the 
eggs, presumably to deter predators from eating them. This species 
of duck is monogamous, and stays together longer than any other 
known pairs of dabbling duck species.

Another common dabbler 
is the American Wigeon 
(Anas americana), whose 
population is increasing 
throughout its range. The 
male has a white crown, 
green face patch, large white 
patches in its wings, and a 
black rear end bordered by 
white. At one time this duck 
was known as ‘baldpate’ 
due to the white crown 

resembling a man’s bald head. Its feeding behavior is distinctive 
among the dabbling ducks, as its short bill allows it to be much 

more efficient at plucking vegetation from both the water and 
sometimes even agricultural fields. The diet of this duck has been 
shown to include a much higher proportion of plant matter than 
any other dabbler species.

Among the most abundant 
and widespread freshwater 
diving ducks is the Lesser 
Scaup (Aythya affinis). The 
male has a slight bump or 
peak on the back of the head, 
a bluish bill with a small 
black tip, grey sides (black 
on the ends with white in the 
middle), and a black head, 
chest, and rear end. When 

grasped by a predator like a Gray Fox, an adult Lesser Scaup may 
play dead, rendering itself immobile with its head extended, eyes 
open, and wings folded close to its body. They are capable of diving 
underwater the day they are hatched, but are too buoyant to stay 
under for long, until maturity gives them the body composition and 
strength they need to stay underwater for longer periods of time.

Usually found on smaller, 
calmer bodies of water like 
ponds, Ring-necked Ducks 
(Aythya collaris) are more 
readily identified by the bold 
white ring around their bill 
that the subtle purplish band 
around their necks for which 
they are named. A medium-
sized diving duck, they also 
have a small bump or peak 
on the back of their black 
heads, with the male having 

a black chest, back, and rear end, with grey sides and a white stripe 
up the shoulder.

The next time you visit a lake, river, or pond this winter, venture 
out to the quiet corners to see if you can spot one of our best known 
dabblers or divers!

Send your nature-related questions to naturewatch@austin.
rr.com and we’ll do our best to answer them. If you enjoy reading 
these articles, check out our books, Nature Watch Austin and 
Nature Watch Big Bend (both published by Texas A&M University 
Press), and our blog at naturewatchaustin.blogspot.com.

by Jim and Lynne Weber
Dabblers and Divers
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WHY YOU SHOULD HOST AN EXCHANGE 

STUDENT – YES, YOU!
“International exchanges are not a great tide to sweep away all 

differences, but they will slowly wear away at the obstacles to peace 
as surely as water wears away a hard stone.”

– Former President George H.W. Bush

This time of year, the 100 or so high school exchange student 
programs in the U.S. are beginning to seek host families for the 
coming academic year for both one semester and full academic year 
students. 

About 28,000 students come to the U.S. each year for youth 
exchange programs of varying lengths. Not surprisingly, their 
motivations vary. They want to improve their English-speaking skills. 
They want to establish their independence from their parents. They 
want to see the America of Hollywood and the streets of New York. 
If they don’t have siblings, they would like one. They want to share 
the beauty and complexity of Japanese or Italian cooking. They want 
to play American football and be on the cheerleading team. They 
want to travel and see new places.

They want to live life as an American teenager.

Families who welcome these exchange students into their homes 
and hearts not only enrich the life of an exceptional young person, 
they help build people-to-people connections that span the globe 
and last of a lifetime.

– Secretary of State Hillary Clinton, Summer 2010

I think cultural exchanges, including hosting high school exchange 
students, offer benefits far beyond being “a good citizen.” Beyond 
actually learning about another culture and how things might be 
done differently on a daily basis, it challenges one’s assumptions 
about other cultures, teaches communication skills, and helps develop 
patience and flexibility.

Few experiences can teach you – and your children — the small 
but critical differences between cultures as living with someone from 
another country.

The benefits to America children – both our own children and 
others who are attending school with exchange students – are 
significant in ways that are difficult (if not impossible) to quantify. It’s 
not something adults often think about. Even school administrators 
don’t always think through how exposure to other cultures can benefit 
students in their districts. Think about communication for just a 
moment. Although your children will, of course, speak English to 
their exchange student, the potential for miscommunication is huge 
when you are talking to non-native English speakers. The processes of 
learning how to re-shape your thoughts, speak more clearly, and make 
sure what you intend to say is what is heard are important skills. Think 
about your assumptions about other cultures – your assumptions, 

and those of your children and their friends, about another country’s 
foods, habits, or attitudes. Think about relationships, and learning 
how to adapt, become more cooperative, and developing an ability 
to be flexible.

You *do* have something to offer.

Many families tell me they can’t host because “we aren’t a good host 
family.” People assume they must be outgoing, that they need to be 
a family that travels a lot, or that they must be a family that goes to 
museums, events, and activities all the time. People assume that it 
is critical for a host family to live in a big city so it will be “fun” for 
a teen, that it is important to provide a student with his or her own 
bedroom, or that they must live near the high school. Many people 
assume you must have a high school student in your home in order 
to host a high school exchange student. The list of “why we’re not a 
good family” goes on, but most of these pre-conceptions simply aren’t 
accurate. Is it nice to travel with your student? Of course, because 
it’s fun to share your city, your state, or your country’s beautiful 
places. But not everyone travels much. Is it nice to live next to the 
high school? Of course. But let’s face it, most people don’t. Is it 
“fun” for a teen to live in the city? Sure. But nice people who have 
the desire, capability, and emotional intelligence to be a host family 
live everywhere.

The truth is, there is no typical American host family, because there 
is no single “typical” American family. American host families have 
teens and don’t have teens. They have young children and toddlers. 
They have children who are now grown and living elsewhere, or no 
children at all. They have dogs or not, large homes or small ones. 
Single parents are families, as are grandparents. American families 
live in large cities, suburban areas, and in small communities. The 
students are not here to travel, have a tour guide, just have “fun,” 
or to have an easy life with a five-minute school commute. They’re 
here to go to school, learn about our country, live with a family, and 
to learn what life is like for an American teen. They can play on the 
soccer team or have a role in the school play no matter where they 
live and no matter what the composition of their host family.

The key to hosting a student is not in who is in your family, but 
who you are as people. Good host families are people who want to 
share their own culture and community, and learn about someone 
else’s. Good host parents look to give their families a glimpse of the 
world and introduce them to new customs and cultures.

STS Foundation is currently looking for host families in our area. 
If you are interested in hosting a student and enjoying this enriching 
experience, please contact Vicki Odom at 832-455-7881 or email 
me at vicki.stsfoundation@gmail.com for more information. 
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The Forum is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is not sanctioned by 
any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to the approval of any 
homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor implied to replace 
any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any homeowners association 
or organization.  At no time will any source be allowed to use The Forum's contents, 
or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, 
print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, 
commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other self amplification, 
under penalty of law without written or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The 
information in the newsletter is exclusively for the private use of  Peel, Inc. 

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, 
Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by 
others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with 
this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising content 
are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be 
taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or failure 
to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Please remember to pick up after 
your pets and

“scoop the poop”

$50 Consultation Savings
Personal Coaching with Dr. Mary
www.IdealWeightTransformations.com

Gentle, Holistic Chiropractic & Wellness Care
www.Place4Healing.com

Healthy Weight Loss!

Mary E. White, M.S., D.C.
Applied Clinical Nutritionist

Dr. Mary lost 84 pounds!

512-248-8700
206A Laurel Drive, 78664

- Full Service Animal Hospital
- Boarding
- Grooming
- Vaccines
- Surgical facilities
- Dentals and other preventative care

Forest Creek
Animal Hospital

Clifford H. Peck, D.V.M.
Amber Breclaw, D.V.M.

Lisa Byer, D.V.M.
Cole Carter, D.V.M.

Megan Marek, D.V.M.

2715 Red Bud Lane
Round Rock, TX 78664

512.238.PETS [7387]
www.forestcreekvet.com

Monday-Friday 7-7
Saturday 8-12
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Attention KIDS: Send Us Your Masterpiece!
Color the drawing below and mail the finished artwork to us at:

Peel, Inc. - Kids Club
308 Meadowlark St

Lakeway, TX 78734-4717
We will select the top few and post their artwork on our Facebook Page - Facebook.com/PeelInc.

DUE: January 31st
Be sure to include the following so we 

can let you know!

Name: 
_______________________________

(first name, last initial)

Age:________________

FC
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